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I am pleased to share with you my interest in continuing my service 
on the Executive Committee for ACWA/JPIA. I am prepared and ready 
to help lead the organization as we continue to uphold ACWA/JPIA’s 
mission “to consistently and cost effectively provide the broadest 
possible affordable insurance coverage and related services to its 
member agencies.”   
 
My experience with ACWA/JPIA began over a year ago when I was 
appointed by the Cucamonga Valley Water District (CVWD) to serve 
as their ACWA/JPIA representative. In that same year I was elected 
to the Executive Committee to fill a vacancy and eagerly rose to the 
challenge. Now I am dedicated to ensuring the success of ACWA/JPIA. 
We provide a vital service to the water community and they provide 

a vital service to their communities. I know how important this organization is for the member 
agencies who depend on our success.  
 
I have served on the CVWD board of directors for approximately 18 years, and currently serve 
as their President. At CVWD, we have taken full advantage of all the programs the ACWA/JPIA 
has to offer to ensure our employees are working in the safest environment possible. Our board 
of directors has also adopted a Commitment to Excellence pledge putting into place best 
management practices which bolsters our effectiveness for loss prevention and safety. 
 
I currently serve on the board of the Association of San Bernardino County Special Districts. In 
my past roll as board president, I was focused on increasing my understanding of our members 
needs so that I may know how to better serve and lead the association. I will continue to use 
this same approach if re-elected to serve on the ACWA/JPIA Executive Committee.     

Professionally, I am retired from a 32 year career in the wastewater management field as an 

electrical and instrumentation supervisor. I earned a Bachelor’s degree in Information 
Management Systems from California State University San Bernardino and have been an active 
member in the Association of California Water Agencies, California Special Districts Association 
and the California Water Environment Association. I'm a proud veteran of the United States 
Marine Corp.  

Thank you for allowing me to share my experience, leadership and knowledge.  I look forward 
to the opportunity to represent you and your agency. Please feel free to contact me directly at 
(909) 240-1344 should you have questions or if you would like to support my candidacy. 
 

Thank you in advance for your consideration, 
 

 


